Vote no on SB1503! OHA should be held accountable for hiding previous research that it didn't
like on mental health in order to please a democratic governor. Giving them money to
investigate gun violence is just proof Oregon's government doesn't follow the US Constitution or
the rulings on the Supreme Court. It is also proof that current elected officials are in on the
corruption. OHA should be defunded for their lies and false narrative against Oregonians.
Instead of wasting money with fake research on a topic that is covered by the second
ammendment. Oregon has/is compelling our speech by using our tax dollars to find ways to
suppress our Constitutional rights. Instead of giving OHA more money to tell you what you want
to hear and wasting my tax dollars. Why don't you all use that money to take a class on
Constitutional Law? That would serve us Oregonians and would be a better use of our money.
Don't waste our tax dollars on fake research by funding OHA. Stop looking for ways to suppress
the 2nd amendment and do something that isn't compelling my speech by using my tax dollars
to look for new ways to destroy the US Constitution. Vote no on SB1503.



